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We need your help with completing our Hazard Mitigation Plan. The Plan is open for public review 
until Friday, April 7, 2023. This is your opportunity to have input with the content of the plan.  

Brown County was awarded a Pre-Disaster Mitigation Grant to update the County’s Hazard 
Mitigation Plan. This update is required by FEMA every five (5) years to remain eligible for 
funding for projects. Municipalities, police and fire departments, schools, businesses, and the 
general public may receive funding for any mitigation strategy found in the approved and adopted 
plan update. 

This is the final piece needed to submit our plan for Federal approval. 

Visit the web hosted plan at: https://burtonplanning.com/brown-hmp/ 

Comments can be sent to: bdavis@browncountyohio.gov 

Thank you. 

 
This picture can also be used if you want to use it to draw attention to the post. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Barb 

Brown County Department of Public Safety 
755 Mount Orab Pike 

Georgetown, Ohio 45121 

 
 

 

   


